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We held a 3-day seminar on God's providence in Africa in general and in Benin in particular by the 

Special Envoy, Rev. Sasaki. This seminar took place from November 2 to 4, 2018. 

 

We had 26 participants, at the level of the 7-day seminar and from different streams took part in this 

seminar. Rev. SASAKI and the President of FFWPU-BENIN Dr. Emmanuel ALLOGNON gave the 

lectures. 

 

These young students acknowledged their determination to always follow and embody the Word of True 

Parents, to change their behavior and to be True Parents' hope for the construction of Heavenly Benin. 

 

 
 

 


